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We’ve made it to half term! 

 
Well here we are at the end of the first (and longest) half term of 
the year! 
The children have worked extremely hard and are now completely 
settled into the routines of Year 5! They are definitely ready for and 
deserve a break before we head into the busy weeks leading up to 
Christmas! 
For those of you who managed to attend our harvest service this 
morning, (it was a bit of a squash as always) I hope you enjoyed the 
entertainment – I was very proud of all the children  - they did a 
great job! 
There will be no extra homework for over the half term break other 
than regular reading, a new spelling list and the current bike project 
that was sent home last week for years 5 and 6 to complete. This is 
not due in until Friday 8th November. 
 
Changes to P.E. for the next half term: 
For the next half term, our indoor P.E. sessions are changing from 
Thursdays to Tuesday afternoons – children will still need an 
appropriate indoor P.E. kit for these sessions. 
Outdoor P.E. will continue on a Friday morning as usual and warm 
clothing will be required as we move into the colder months. 
 
I hope you have an enjoyable half term break, whatever you may be 
doing and I look forward to welcoming your children back to school 
on Tuesday 5th November. Thank you for your support and many kind 
comments. 
 

Mrs Gilbey. 
 

 

Staff: 
Mrs Gilbey – Beech Class Teacher  
Additional support - Mrs Smith                  
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